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Aims 
 
We believe that high standards of uniform help to provide a clear identity, enabling pupils to 
identify with their school and be part of the school team. 
 
We aim for keep the costs of uniform as low as possible and by asking children to NOT wear 
obviously sports branded clothes and trainers, we remove peer pressure and the pressure 
on parents to buy expensive clothing for school. 
 
We aim for our children to be comfortable when sitting and when at play, to be active at 
breaktimes and enjoy outdoor learning. 

 
Standard Uniform 
 

                         

 Navy blue sweatshirt or cardigan   (School logo optional)   

 White polo shirt   (School logo optional)   

 Grey trousers or navy jogging bottoms 

 White or grey socks or grey tights 

 Blue or grey leggings may be worn under a skirt instead of tights. 
 Hijab, if worn, plain navy blue 

 Grey skirt or pinafore dress 

 Shalwar Kameez 

Jewellery & Hair 

Pupils are not permitted to wear jewellery except a working watch (not a smart watch) and 
one pair of plain gold or silver stud earrings. Children will be asked to remove any other 
jewellery. 

 
Hair which passes the collar must be tied back for health and safety reasons. 



 

 

Summer 

In Summer a blue and white checked summer dresses or knee length grey short trousers 
may be worn, if desired. 

           
 
Footwear 

All Black shoes or trainers. Flat boots may be worn in winter. 
          

               
 

                 

 

 

            Open toes and heels should not be worn for Health and Safety Reasons 

 

 



 

 

PE Kits should be worn on PE day  

 Plain White t-shirt 

 Navy blue jogging bottoms  

 Navy blue shorts  

 Black trainers 

 
 
Purchasing Uniform 

School uniform with the school logo can be purchased from:                                           

- The Uniform Shop, Bradford City Centre 
- Natasha, Bradford City Centre 

 

If you are entitled to and registered for FSM, please call into the office and collect your 
uniform voucher. 

 

All children are provided with a book bag when they start school. 

 

Children do not need to bring any other items of stationary, pencil cases or toys to school as these 

can get lost or damaged and this can cause problems. Everything that your child needs will be 

provided in school.  

 Mobile phones are not permitted.  If your child in Year 6 needs a phone for walking home alone, it 

MUST be switched off at school and they MUST hand this in to the class teacher. School would 

prefer children to not bring phones to school and does not take responsibility for any loss or damage 

that may occur. 

Please ensure that all of your child’s items of clothing are clearly labelled with their name, especially 

coats and jumpers. We are a large school and children’s clothing all looks the same and can easily 

get lost. Please write on the inside label with a permanent pen or sew / iron name labels into 

clothing – this will help us to return lost property to the correct child. 

 

 


